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News

New Online Training Programme to Get Fit Enough to do a 3km, 5km or 10km Run
International Men’s Health Week (MHW) in June this year focused upon Physical Activity, and all men and boys in Ireland were encouraged to “Get Up. Get Out. Get Going!”  However, MHW is the beginning - not the end - of health improvement for local males.  The Men's Health Forum in Ireland (MHFI) would like to draw your attention to our new online 12 week fitness training programme.   Each week the programme will slowly, easily, and realistically build-up the trainee's level of fitness to the point where (if they wish) they will be capable of entering either a 3km, 5km or even a 10km run.  Almost everyone is capable of completing the programme and meeting the target that they set for themselves.  To give you a goal to work towards, MHFI has organised an event in Ardgillan Castle, near Skerries in Co. Dublin, on Saturday 4th September 2010.  This will involve both competitive runs and a Fun Run / Walk.  It will also be a great day out.  Bring the rest of your family, walk around the gardens, have a picnic in the park, get a free health check, take the kids to the playground, join in the other activities on offer...  there may even be a few famous faces there as well - you never know!  If you are looking for a personal challenge / a focus for your men’s group, this could be it!  So, what are you waiting for?
Back to Top
“ARK E-type” Newsletter Launched
ARK is a joint initiative between Queen’s University Belfast and the University of Ulster whose mission is to make social science knowledge / research on Northern Ireland easily accessible to the widest possible audience.  A vast amount of material is freely available from the ARK website at: www.ark.ac.uk   The team is now launching a monthly newsletter (called “ARK E-type”) which will highlight new research / resources, and will help users to find what they need on their website.  To see a Microsoft Word version of Issue 1 of the newsletter, visit: www.ark.ac.uk/publications/newsletters/ARKEtype1.doc   To get included on the newsletter circulation list, send a request to: info@ark.ac.uk 
Back to Top
“Health Facts for Men” Leaflet Available
In mid-June 2010, the Meath Primary Health Care Project for Travellers launched a new leaflet on “Health Facts for Men”.  Although this leaflet was designed to meet the needs of Traveller men, it contains a lot of useful information for all males.  It is now available for downloading from the Men’s Health Forum in Ireland website as a Publisher 2007 file at: www.mhfi.org/facts.pub and in Word format at: www.mhfi.org/facts.doc (please note that these files are very large).  For further information, contact the Meath Primary Health Care Project for Travellers at Tel 046 9071679 or Finian Murray (Men’s Health Development Officer) at Tel: 046 9280644.
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New MHFI Website on the Way

During Men’s Health Week 2010 the Men’s Health Forum in Ireland gave the world a sneak preview of its new website - which will soon go fully ‘live’.  The address will, of course, remain the same (www.mhfi.org), but the content and navigation will be a lot different.  A big “thank you” is due to Peter Robinson from NooStyle Website Design for his top class advice, commonsense guidance, and creativity.

Back to Top
Funding available through Big Lottery “Healthy Minds Northern Ireland”

The Big Lottery Fund is inviting applications for grants of between £500 and £10,000 to support Northern Irish projects which improve mental health and well-being.  For further information, visit their website at: www.biglotteryfund.org.uk/prog_healthy_minds_ni  Alternatively, Tel: 02890 551455 or Email: enquiries.ni@biglotteryfund.org.uk 
Back to Top
Strategic Advisory Group Members Needed

The Parenting Forum Northern Ireland is looking for new members (parents and/or representatives from organisations) to join their Strategic Advisory Group.  These members should ...  have something to say about parents’ issues; like the opportunity to voice their opinion; want to make a difference to how people think about parenting and the issues and needs that are important to parents.  For more details, contact Alison or Pauline on Tel: 02890 310891 or Email: pauline@pachelp.org by Friday 30th July 2010.
Back to Top
Events

“Men Have Feelings” Summer School
The Men’s Development Network invites you to their 14th Annual Men’s Development and Training Summer School 2010.  This residential will take place from Friday 23rd - Sunday 25th July, in the University of Limerick's Kilmurry Village Campus.  Seventy men will gather together to find support to face the everyday struggles in their life, family, and community.  The gathering will involve large and small group meetings which look at the themes of men's health, domestic violence intervention, community building, and personal development.  For more information, Tel: 051 844260 or Email: men@mens-network.net 
Back to Top
Working with Fathers Presentation Morning

Is your organisation interested in developing work with fathers?  If so, then Parents Advice Centre would like to invite you to a Presentation Morning which will showcase some of the learning arising from the "Kick Start 2010" project - a seven month package of training, support, networking, reflection and practical action for groups that are trying to, or wishing to, engage with fathers.  The Kick Start 2010 trainees are now coming to the end of their time on the programme, and have organised an event to help others to: understand why we need increased engagement with fathers; get a sense of what Kick Start offers; meet Kick Start participants; find out about the hands-on things involved in running an activity for fathers.  This free event will take place on Wednesday 22nd September 2010 in NICVA, 61 Duncairn Gardens, Belfast BT15 2GB.  For more information and to download a booking form, click here or contact Pauline on Tel: 02890 310891.
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Hanna’s House Summer School - Workshop with Men
At the end of August 2010, Hanna’s House is running a Summer School on “A Feminist Peace: how do we get there?” in the Art College, University of Ulster, Belfast.  As part of this event, there will be a workshop (Saturday 28th August from 11.00am -1.00pm) led by Rob Fairmichael, on men, masculinities and violence.  This will involve men who are engaged in non-violent peace programmes.  Hanna’s House welcomes the participation of men in this session and in the rest of the Summer School.  For further details, contact Shirley Graham at Email: hannashouse@nwci.ie
Back to Top
Advance Notice: Parents’ Week 2010

Parents' Week (18th - 24th October), coordinated locally by the Parenting Forum Northern Ireland (PFNI), is now in its 11th year.  This week offers an opportunity for parenting practitioners, and all those who work with families, to celebrate this work.  Please tell PFNI if you are planning an event - as they would like to share this information with others by promoting it on their website.  Last year, there were over 180 events across Northern Ireland, and PFNI hopes to build upon this success.  Email details of events to sandra@pachelp.org before 8th October 2010, and check the PFNI website for a list of last year’s events / some inspiration!  Parents Week will be officially launched at the Parenting Forum’s annual conference on Monday 18th October 2010 in the Park Avenue Hotel, Belfast.  This year’s theme is “Knowing Families: how well do you know yours?”  For more information, contact Alison or Pauline on Tel: 02890 310891 or Email: pauline@pachelp.org 
Back to Top

Training
“Legal Highs” Workshop for Practitioners

Causeway Rural and Urban Network, in partnership with TIPSA, is offering four ½ day workshops addressing the issue of amphetamine-type substances, commonly known as “Legal Highs”.  Each workshop will cover: what are "legal highs”/ synthetic stimulants; myths and facts; what substances are being used; approaches to working with users; what the law says; future trends; sources of information and help.  The workshops will take place throughout August 2010 in Garvagh, Cookstown, Antrim and Ballymena.  For further information, please contact Geraldine Wills on Tel: 02870 344934 or Email:  geraldine@crun.org
Back to Top
Last Round of “Young People and Money” Training

Over the past two years, Citizens Advice has delivered the free “Young People and Money” training programme to over 1,000 youth practitioners across Northern Ireland.  This one day course is aimed at staff / volunteers who work with young people who are not in education, employment or training.  It is designed to equip them to support these young people to become financially capable.  This free training is now in its final year.  There are still places available on the Belfast courses.  These will take place on: 6th July (West Belfast), 7th September (East Belfast), 5th October (Twinbrook/Poleglass), 9th November (North Belfast), and 14th December (Belfast City Centre).  To book a place, or for further information, visit www.youngpeopleandmoney.co.uk or contact the Young People and Money Team at Tel: 02890 231120 or Email: ypam@citizensadvice.co.uk
Back to Top
Train as a Parents Helpline Volunteer

Parents Advice Centre is seeking new volunteers for its Parents Helpline - and men are particularly encouraged to apply!  Accredited volunteer preparation courses have been scheduled for the Derry branch (July / August 2010) and Belfast branch (November 2010).  If you have substantial parenting experience and/or significant experience of working with families, and can commit 3 hours a week, why not think about signing-up?  To find out more, Tel: 02890 310891, Email: volunteer@parentshelpline.org.uk or visit: www.parentsadvicecentre.org/volunteering
Back to Top
Community Broadcasters Needed
Are you interested in community radio?  If so, then Cuan FM needs you!  Cuan FM is planning to broadcast to the Ards Peninsula (Co. Down) for two weeks in August 2010 (1st -14th), and is seeking volunteers to fill the roles of presenter, recording technician, administrator, researcher, tea-maker ...  anything that you can offer will be greatly appreciated.  Full training will be provided for all volunteers.  For more information, contact Sheila Bailie at Email: sheila.bailie@setrust.hscni.net 
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Research

“Men and Physical Activity” Factsheet

To inform the focus of Men’s Health Week 2010, ARK launched a factsheet on “Men and Physical Activity” on Wednesday 9th June 2010.  This document looks at males and physical activity in both Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland, and is available for free downloading as a PDF file on the ARK website at: www.ark.ac.uk/services/MINI6.pdf 
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Cap Research Showcase Event
The Changing Ageing Partnership (CAP) is running an event on Monday 27th September 2010 which will showcase CAP research completed in 2010.  One of these pieces of research looked at “Beyond the Workplace: An Investigation into Older Men’s Learning and Wellbeing”.  Other research included: Indicators of Disadvantage in Older People; Exploring the Nutritional Needs of Older People in a Hospital Environment; Creative Ageing: A Practical Exploration of the Arts in the Healthcare of Older People ...  This event will be held in The Great Hall, Queen’s University Belfast, and lasts from 10.00am - 5.00pm.  Admission is free, but places are limited.  For more information, Email: michele.young@ageni.org or Tel: 02890 245729.
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Web Links

Men’s Issues on the Web …

Men warned of greater cancer risk
Depression in new fathers not uncommon
How retail therapy really is bad for men's health and fertility
Male menopause is 'rare' but it is not a myth
Pregnant drinking 'affects sperm'
Irish website for dads and dads-to-be
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Next Edition

The next edition of E-Male Matters will be released in August 2010.  Do you know of anything (research, events, resources, news etc.) affecting men and boys which should be included in it?  There is a simple template for all articles.  Let us know (within 150 words) all the crucial details e.g. title, date, time, venue, short description, contact details for further information (name, telephone and/or email address), and web link (if available) for a fuller explanation.  To keep the file size of this electronic newsletter small, we cannot, unfortunately, accept photographs or images.  Please email your information to: emalematters@mhfi.org   The submission deadline for the August 2010 edition is Tuesday 27th July 2010.

“E-Male Matters” is also available online at: www.mhfi.org
The views expressed in E-Male Matters are not, necessarily, those of the Men’s Health Forum in Ireland
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